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Public Notice of Proposed Plan and Public Comment Period

Former Ingersoll Rand Site
415 Brick Mill Road, Honea Path, SC

DHEC has completed an evaluation of cleanup alternatives to address soil and
groundwater contamination at the Former Ingersoll Rand Site in Anderson County. DHEC
is currently accepting comments on the cleanup alternatives that were considered,
including DHEC's preferred alternative. Interested persons are encouraged to visit DHEC's
webpage at www.scdhec.gov/IngersollRand to learn more and view the Proposed Plan, a
recorded presentation, and additional information about contamination at the site and the
cleanup alternatives that were considered.

Written comments on the Proposed Plan will be accepted through November 20,
2020, and may be submitted to Jan Trent at DHEC-BLWM, 2600 Bull Street, Columbia, SC
29201, or by email at trentjc@dhec.sc.gov. DHEC's Administrative Record, including
environmental reports for the Site, will be available for review on the website above.

DHEC will select a final cleanup alternative after review and consideration of all comments
received. DHEC may modify its preferred alternative, or select a different alternative,
based on new information or public comments. Comments on any or all of the cleanup
alternatives are encouraged.
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